
 “Once a Marine, Always a Marine” 19 March 2015 

 

Commandant:  Dwight Harris                Vice Commandant:  John Harris               Jr Vice Commandant:  Heath Harris 

 

Monthly Meeting:  Every 4
th

 Thursday of each month                Next Meeting:  Thursday, March 26, 2015 at 1900 

Location: Victory Center, Indian River Mall, 6200 20
th

 Street, Suite 160 

Uniform of the Day:  Casual with Cover and Red Polo Shirt 

 

February League Meeting: 

 

District Vice Commandant Bob Leon attended the meeting 

and provided information on the upcoming District 

Conference and Department Conference, as well as, the 

Department Scholarship program. 

 

The new POW/MIA Parade Flag was displayed for members 

to see. 
 

The Officer Nominating Committee presented a list of 

proposed officers for next fiscal year as follows:   

 

Elected Officer Positions 

 

Commandant  Dwight Harris 

Sr Vice Commandant John Harris 

Jr Vice Commandant Heath Harris 

Judge Advocate  Hugh Cooke 

 
Appointed Officer Positions 

 

Adjutant   Pam Richardson 

Paymaster  Sue Brooks 

Sgt at Arms  Dennis Caffrey 

Chaplain  Mike Bodnar 

Quartermaster  Ron Brooks/Mike Bodnar 

VAVS Officer  Vic Diaz 

Toys for Tots Liaison Tim Nightingale 

Eagle Scout Liaison John Harris/Heath Harris 

 

The election of officers will be held in the March meeting.  At 
the March meeting candidates for elected officer positions 

may be presented from the floor.  Installation of the new 

officers will be in April.    

 

Sick and Distressed:  Doc Copeland     Ken Dansby  

 

Information: 

 

The Elks Club held their annual St Patrick’s Day Parade on 

March 7.  The Detachment provided a Color Guard and one 

vehicle following the Color Guard.  Members that participated 
in the Color Guard were Ron Brooks, Mike Bodnar, Dennis 

Caffrey, John Harris, John Michael Mathews and Paul Netzel.   

Sue Brooks, Dwight Harris and Hugh Cooke rode in the 

vehicle.   

 

We are proud to hear that Jr Vice Commandant Heath Harris 

with Marine Reserves 4th ANGLICO in West Palm Beach was 

meritoriously promoted to Corporal.  Congratulations Heath. 

Upcoming Events: 

2015 SE Div. Conference:   The Morris F. Dixon, Jr. 

Detachment #054, Largo, FL is pleased to host the 2015 SE 

Division Conference on March 26th to March 29th at Hilton 

Orlando/Altamonte Springs. 

 

Department of Florida Spring Conference 2015:  Detachment 

# 54 is hosting the Department Spring Conference on April 

9th – April 12th, 2015 at the Safety Harbor Resort and Spa, 

Bayshore Drive, Safety Harbor, Florida. 

 

Semper Fi 

 

Jr Past Commandant Ron Brooks 

Indian River Detachment 058 
Marine Corps League 

 

Phone: 772-559-4260       E-Mail: RonBrooks99@comcast.net 
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